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September 20, 2023 
 
EVERSOURCE ENERGY 
C/O KURT NELSON 
13 LEGENDS DR 
HOOKSETT NH 03106 
 
RE: Withdrawn Application (RSA 482-A) 
 NHDES File Number: 2023-01966 
 Subject Property: Eversource Row, Northumberland 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
The New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) Wetlands Bureau acknowledges the request made 
by Sherrie Trefry to withdraw the above-referenced Wetlands Permit-by-Notification Application. The request was made 
by email on September 20, 2023. 
 
If you wish to proceed with the project at a later date, you will need to file a new application with the appropriate form, 
plans, assessments, attachments, and a new filing fee. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at alani.ramas@des.nh.gov or (603) 271-0147. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Alani Ramas 
Utility SPN Specialist, Wetlands Bureau 
Land Resources Management, Water Division 
 

 
cc: Sherrie Trefry, VHB 

Municipal Clerk/Conservation Commission 
Local River Advisory Committee 
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